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We say NO to the Organic Waste Transfer Station being proposed to be builtin Lidcombe. We have
been calling Lidcombe home for the past 57 years and we love our community. Itis a peaceful, clean
and safe place for us and our children and our aged care residents but this is all about to change
once this station gets built so close to our homes.

Can't this station be built elsewhere??? Far away from our community, far away from our homes,
nursing homes, schools, our busy shopping precinct, ??7?

The waste station will cause a lot of chaos, frustration and despair not only to the residents of
Lidcombe but to anyone that either works, travels or visits our community.

The impact of such a facility would have a major negative impact for the people of Lidcombe and
their homes. We shouldn't have to put up with extra stress commuting due to the additional 118 long
20 metre trucks thatwilt be moving in and out and around our streets daily, we shouldn't have to put
up with the noise and land pollution,the bad smells, including traffic fumes decline of air quality, The
negative impact on the safety of the local residents and their mental and physical health including
people with medical conditions eg asthma, being noise sensitive etc,

In addition, the inconvenience and cost of the constant roadworks due to heavy vehicle movement,
not to mention the devaluation of property in the area.
We say NO to the proposal.

Lidcombe is our home and we want to continue to call it home for many years to come.
We want to continue to keep Lidcombe safe,clean and free of any pollution.
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